
NOTICE 
Decatur-Morgan County 

Port Authority 
   

The Decatur-Morgan County Port Authority has scheduled a 
meeting for Wednesday, June 19, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. The meeting 
will be held at the MCEDA/Port Authority office located at 300 
Market Street NE, Ste. 2, Decatur, Alabama 35601.  

  
 
 
 
Notice Posted  
May 13, 2024 
 

 


